
West Suffolk Council       

Local Government Finance Act 1992 

Consultation with Business ratepayers 

The council is consulting business and commercial ratepayers before finalising its 

spending plans for 2025 to 2026. 

 
The council welcomes written comments and questions from any non-domestic 

ratepayers regarding the council's activities in advance of the finalisation of its 
spending plans and setting of Council Tax for the financial year 2025 to 2026. 

 
All correspondence should be addressed to NNDR Consultation, Chief Operating 
Officer, West Suffolk House, Western Way, Bury St Edmunds, IP33 3YU and should be 

received by no later than midday on 12 February 2025. 
 

 


